
Georgia. Second South-Caucasus Divine Principle seminar
Maka Abugbaia - November 6, 2017 

During three days from November 4 till 6 of 2017, brothers and sisters of Georgia, Armenia and 

Azerbaijan held the second joint Divine Principle seminar of the South Caucasus countries and the 

second such seminar for the year.  

Initially it was planned to be organized as a CARP-style event for new young guests similar to the 

first seminar with duration of 7 days. Later we realized that the guests are not ready for such long 

period of time, therefore we decided to change to a full 3-day seminar.  

The Georgian side decided not only hosts this event but also provide lecturers. For the first time at 

the seminar 3 lectures were given by the representatives of Georgia in the Georgian language. 



Until the last day there were changes in the number of participants and the staff team. As a result, 

the seminar was attended by the Blessed families with children and guests: one person from 

Armenia, five people from Azerbaijan, and 13 people from Georgia, altogether 19 participants, 

including Second Gen children. It happened that all the guests were members’ relatives. Someone 

has already started to study DP, and someone listened for the first time.  

All staff sacrificed sleep and comfort for the sake of preparation. They had many new 

responsibilities, and each met certain limitations. It was quite challenging to unite but through 

group meeting staff overcame disagreements and united.As a result, the seminar from the "CARP" 

style turned into a Tribal Messiahship seminar.  

   

We have been seriously thinking for several months how to actively testify to relatives, this 

seminar turned into an unexpected opportunity. Despite the different personal limitations and 

inconsistencies in formats, the seminar was a good impetus for the further development of the 

Tribal Messiaship and at the same time the point of no return in this important mission.  

 

For staff the seminar was a good step forward in the opportunity for local members to take 

responsibility in the educational issue. For each family the seminar was an opportunity to start a 

mission of the Tribal Messiaship.  

We thank Heavenly Parent and True Parents for the successful seminar! 


